
 
 
Troop 286 Committee Meeting 

 
    Monday, April 13, 2015 

 
In Attendance: Mike Brylinski, Michelle Popp, Lisa Gilmartin, Linda Sternin, Sue 
Walker, Maureen Dahlke, Christine McGinnis, Margaret Korman, Polly Archibald 
 
Committee Member Reports 
 
Chair’s Report: 
 

Mike reported that Michelle Popp has accepted the position of Treasurer when it 
becomes available this fall.  

 
Scoutmaster’s Report 
 
      -Eagle Status Report 
 

Joe/John Kuschke – require a board of review for the 1st week end in May. 
Matt Sternin - has his paperwork turned in and has received confirmation from 
Council.  
Zack Archibald - presented his eagle project at the meeting. 

 
Finance Report  
 

- Treasure Report– Maureen reported that the troop is paid up from the Toronto 
trip.  

- There is $8,616.89 in the checking account as of the end of March. The balance 
is high because we have income from the DC trip and Summer Camp that hasn’t 
been paid out as expenses yet. Award/scout store is $485 under budget. 
Equipment/supplies is almost $500 under budget 

 
-  Fundraising -Christine has updated the forms and sent a copy to Mike.  It was 

noted that we will take orders for candy bars up to May 4 and require all money 
to be handed in by May 11. 

 
- Bottle Return - the date is now set for June 13. Linda reported that a flyer will be 

produced with a second date scheduled for the fall. 
 
Quartermaster’s Report - 
 

Program Report 
-Skyzone - scheduled for Mon Apr 27 from 6:30 – 8:30pm. Cost $15. 

 



New Business – 
 

We need to look at our options in case we have to move from Brighton 
Church. Troop 529 in Kenmore is looking for a new home. The question 
was raised if we can still move to St. Amelia's. The committee will need to 
explore our options. Mike said he will speak with the new pastor. 

 
Meeting concluded 8:30pm 
 


